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In partnership with The Diocese of Northampton 

                                   and Slough Borough Council, Department of Education 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary and Nursery School has a commitment to safeguarding 

 and promoting the welfare of children 
  

Dear Parent /Carer,  

Year 6 Residential Trip 

 

During Year 6, all pupils are offered the opportunity to participate in a residential trip. This 

year, we will be visiting the PGL Liddington Centre in Swindon, Wiltshire. The trip will take 

place from Wednesday 6
th

 June to Friday 8
th

 June 2018. 

 

The trip will provide pupils with the opportunity to take part in a wide range of outdoor 

activities that will build their confidence, develop their team-working skills and grow their 

independence. It will also be a wonderful chance to spend time with their friends before 

joining their new secondary schools later that year. 

 

Liddington is one of PGL’s largest and newest centres. It offers excellent accommodation, 

exciting indoor and outdoor facilities and an extensive menu that will cater for all pupil 

requirements. You can find out more information about Liddington by visiting 

www.pgl.co.uk/liddington There is also a useful ‘Parent Guide’ within the website that 

covers everything you need to know about residential trips. 

    

All three Year 6 classes will visit PGL Liddington at the same time. The cost of the visit per 

child will be £285.00 which includes coach travel to and from the venue, accommodation, 

three meals a day and activities planned and supervised by the trained PGL instructors. Our 

Lady of Peace School staff will also be with the pupils at all times.  

 

We have placed a reservation with PGL Liddington and we will soon need to inform them of 

the precise number of children going on the trip. In order to confirm your child’s place on the 

residential trip, a deposit of £25.00 will be required by Friday 16
th

 June 2017.  

 

The remaining balance will be spread out in regular instalments. Once we have finalised the 

numbers of children going on the trip, we will provide parents with a payment schedule. A 

receipt will be provided whenever a payment is received.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school office and ask for either Mrs 

Shoard (School Business Manager) or Mr Head (Year 6 Leader). 

 

Please could you complete and return the slip attached. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs J O’Keeffe 

Headteacher 

mailto:post@ourlady-inf.slough.sch.uk
http://www.pgl.co.uk/liddington
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In partnership with The Diocese of Northampton 

                                   and Slough Borough Council, Department of Education 

To : SCHOOL OFFICE                     Year 6 Residential Trip 2018 – PGL Liddington. 

 

 

Name of Child………………………………                      Class…………….. 

 
 

I would like my child to go on the PGL Liddington residential trip in 

June 2018 and enclose a deposit of £25. 

 

 

I would not like my child to go on the PGL Liddington residential trip. 

 

 

If you do not wish your child to attend it would be helpful if you could state your reasons.   

Any reasons listed will be treated in a private and confidential manner.  Please return any 

confidential replies in an envelope. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………… 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………….Parent 
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